
Agenda Item #: 

 

Staff Report   
City of Manhattan Beach 

  
 

TO:   Honorable Mayor Ward and Members of the City Council 
 
THROUGH:  Richard Thompson, Interim City Manager 
 
FROM: Lindy Coe-Juell, Assistant to the City Manager 
 
DATE:   May 18, 2010 
 
SUBJECT:   Consideration of Reinstating Funds for Mira Costa High School’s Grad Nite 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff recommends that the City Council approve reinstating funds for Mira Costa High School’s 
Grad Nite from the Council Contingency fund. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
The Council Contingency fund has a current balance of $19,150.  Should the City Council reinstate 
the Grad Nite funds of $7,500, the remaining balance for FY 2009-2010 will be $11,650. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
During the City Council meeting on May 4, 2010, Councilmember Cohen requested that this item 
be placed the City Council’s agenda for consideration. 
 
DISCUSSION: 
During the June 2, 2009 City Council meeting, the City Council directed budget cuts to help 
balance the 2009-2010 budget.  Among the items selected for elimination was the Mira Costa Grad 
Nite funding of $7,500.  This funding may be reinstated at this time with City Council approval.  
 
Attachment A provides the list of budget cuts that were made for FY 2009-2010 and Attachment B 
is a copy of the June 2, 2009 staff report that provided the description of Grad Nite as attachment 
C. 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 

A) FY 2009-2010 Budget Modifications  
B) June 2, 2009 Staff Report 

 
 
   
 
 
 






























